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California Proposition 65 

California’s “Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986” requires businesses 

to notify Californians about significant amounts of chemicals in the products they 

purchase, in their homes or workplaces, or that are released into the environment. By 

providing the information, Prop 65 enables the citizens to make informed decisions about 

protecting themselves from exposure to these chemicals.  

The rigid plastic packaging containers manufactured by M&M Industries do not contain 

chemicals currently on the Prop 65 list (also know as the Governor’s List) and do not 

require any consumer warning information. 

On August 30, 2018, Prop 65’s recently amended requirements for specific warning 

language on labels goes into effect. These warnings would be included in artwork, 

graphics and text. As such our customers that provide artwork to M&M would be 

responsible for incorporating any new Prop 65 requirements into decorations. 

After reviewing the newly released Prop 65 Amendments, M&M Industries and products 

remain Prop 65 compliant.  
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